Andrea Gxger

From: Lisa Barrett-Oliver | NN
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:12 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Email & web-based voting

I urge you to permit email and web-based voting only in extenuating hardship circumstances where no
postal mail is available. The security is not sufficient to permit otherwise!

In Gratitude,
Lisa Barrett-Oliver





